
From: jamesmeaney@lowerchurchillproject.ca
To: Xeno Martis
Subject: COREA certificates
Date: Tuesday, December 1, 2015 10:28:55 PM

Hi Xeno
Have Canada signed off on the proposed revisions we made to the COREA certificates? If so, can you
send me the final versions. We are going to issue the cash call to NL on Thursday so the $335m will be
advanced on Dec 10 and we will deposit in COREA accounts on Dec 11. Will need to include the
certificates in the package for NL
Thanks
Jim

Sent from my iPhone
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